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08/07/2022  18:34:132022/1762/P OBJ Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

On behalf of the BCAAC I would like to comment on the above application as follows: we 

 object to the proposed  a/c unit  because it is an incongruous addition to this nice Victorian pub which makes 

it out of keeping with the host building. Although the proposed unit is on the side passage (west) of the 

building, rather than on the the front facade, it is still clearly visible from the street. 

In addition, as a principle, we discourage the use of a/c systems as they are generally unsightly and in anyway 

not very environmentally responsible.

On Monday July 4 I made a site visit to make a few photos. I was surprised to see an a/c unit already there, 

exactly on the proposed location. Unless and until this application is granted approval this is a breach of 

planning law and enforcement action should be taken.
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